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October 17, 2022

Hon. Amara A. Lee
Judge of the Superior Court
c/o Jenarda Dubois
Civil Grand Jury Coordinator
Hall of Justice
400 County Center; 2nd Floor
Redwood City, CA  94063-1655

Re: Response to Civil Grand Jury Report: “A Delicate Balance between Knowledge and Power: 
Government Transparency and the Public’s Right to Know”

Honorable Judge Lee,

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the above referenced Grand Jury Report filed on 
August 9, 2022. The City of San Mateo’s response is it agrees with the findings and notes that the City of San 
Mateo had no identified recommendations and therefore nothing further to implement. 

As a City, we will continue to emulate best practices to ensure responsiveness to the California Public 
Records Act.

Thank you for your feedback.

Respectfully,

Rick Bonilla
Mayor, City of San Mateo
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